


If you wish to limit your request inorder to reduce the 
estimated fees, you should notify the Civil Division as to the 
material in which you are most interested. If the records 
encompassed by your reformulated request do not involve search 
and reproduction fees in excess of $20.00, the Civil Division 
will provide them to you free of charge. 

Judicial review of my action on this appeal is available to 
you in the United States District Court for the judicial district 
in which you reside or have your principal place of business’or 
in the District of Columbia, which is also where the records you 
seek are located. 

Sincerely, 

Roger B. Clegg 
Acting Assistant Attorney General 

& 

By: 

Richard L. Huf -Director 
Office of Informatfon and Privacy


